
 

 

 

FAMILY LEAGUE OF BALTIMORE WORKS COLLABORATIVELY TO SUPPORT DATA-INFORMED, COMMUNITY-DRIVEN SOLUTIONS THAT ALIGN RESOURCES TO 
DISMANTLE THE SYSTEMIC BARRIERS WHICH LIMIT THE POSSIBILITIES FOR CHILDREN, FAMILIES, AND COMMUNITIES.  

 
Family League Releases 2024 Annual Report: “Doing What Matters” Scores Impact Across the City  

Strategic $19+ Million Investment Reaches 14,000+ Baltimore Residents Through Data-Driven Community Solutions 

 

Baltimore, MD – May 14, 2025 – Family League proudly presents its 2024 Annual Report, highlighting positive 
community impact through strategic investments and collaborative partnerships. Under the theme "Doing 
What Matters," the organization invested $19+ million across 84 funded partners, reaching more than 14,000 
children, youth, and adults citywide. 

Key achievements include supporting 275+ families through home visiting services, engaging 3,400 students 
in high-quality out-of-school programming, and distributing 16,490 pounds of fresh produce to address food 
insecurity. The organization launched its innovative INSIGHT Intelligence platform, revolutionizing data 
management across partner networks, while partner satisfaction soared to 94%—up from 80% in FY23. 

The annual report showcases significant program expansions, including $1.5 million invested in summer 
programming across 18 zip codes, serving 1,676 youth with 86% attendance rates. Family League collaborated 
with the Governor's Office for Children to advance Maryland's groundbreaking ENOUGH initiative, 
positioning Baltimore to leverage state resources for anti-poverty strategies. The organization established a 
Community Advisory Board to amplify local voices and delivered over 400 professional development 
workshop participants throughout the year. 

Notable innovations included streamlined contracting processes through portfolio-specific templates and 
enhanced Results-Based Accountability frameworks. Major investments encompassed $12 million for school-
age and high school programs, over $6 million for early childhood initiatives, and strategic partnerships 
spanning juvenile justice, social services, and housing systems. 

"This report demonstrates our unwavering commitment to dismantling systemic barriers through strategic 
action," said Demaune A. Millard, President & CEO. "Every investment, partnership, and program represents 
our collective effort to create equity for all Baltimoreans." 

 

### 

 

About Family League of Baltimore 

Family League of Baltimore is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization and the designated Local Management Board 
for the City of Baltimore. Since 1991, the organization has worked collaboratively to support data-informed, 
community-driven solutions that align resources to dismantle the systemic barriers which limit the possibilities 
for children, families, and communities. Guided by core values of stewardship, performance, trust, respect, and 
equity, Family League has invested $19+ million to 84 community-based partners in the 2024 fiscal year, 
benefiting more than 14,000 children, youth, and adults in Baltimore.  

For more information, visit www.familyleague.org. 
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